
 

                              

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
9th December 2022 

 

Dear Parent/ Carer, 

 

Sadly, we will be saying farewell to Mr Vennelle at the end of this term.  Mr Vennelle has 

taught a Crosshall since qualifying back in 2014, and was a teaching assistant and student 

teacher before then.  We wish him all the best for his new career and look forward to seeing 

him again at Burwell. 

 

From January 2023, 6HV will be known as 6HB and be taught by both Mrs O’Brien and Mrs 

Hamilton-Peck. 

 

Today, the children has the opportunity to meet Mrs O’Brien. 

 

Mrs O’Brien will teach the class on Mondays & Tuesdays, and Mrs Hamilton-Peck will teach on 

Thursdays & Fridays.  Both teachers will teach on Wednesday. 

 

Mrs O’Brien is an ex-Deputy Head and has taught across both Key Stage One and Two; most 

recently in Year Six.  She brings a wealth of experience including curriculum leadership, 

formative assessment, behaviour management, SEND, and safeguarding. 

 

There will be an ‘open week’ in January for Mrs O’Brien to have an opportunity to meet with 

parents.  We are sure that you will be welcoming. 

 

We look forward to Mrs O’Brien bringing some additional sparkle to Crosshall! 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Anne Eardley 

Head Teacher 

 


